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Iowa Electric Light and Pbwer Company

June 16, 1980
LDR-80-163

E|*

Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ippolito:

The purpose of this letter is to provide a schedule for response
to your letter dated April 25, 1980 concerning the effect of DC power
supply failure on ECCS perfonnance. We intend to provide the response
by July 31, 1980.

Very truly yours,

'

Larry D. Root
Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Generation
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